
 
2024 General Membership Meeting 

 
Hello Brothers & Sisters, 
 
 I am pleased to announce that General Membership Meeting will be held on Sunday 
October 20th at the Long Island Aquarium on 431 East Main Street, Riverhead N.Y 11901 10am-
12:30pm (Registration at 9am). 
 
 Seating is limited, so RSVP is a must in order to attend and can be done by contacting 
me at jjohnsonlocal408president@gmail.com no later than 9/15/24. 
 
 When RSVP please let me know if you have a union T-shirt or not and if you do not what 
size you wear. anyone attending will get a T-shirt (if you don’t already have one) and those that 
already do, will get something else instead. I would like to ask those that have a T-shirt to wear 
it to the meeting. 
 
 The day will be very informative and fun as lunch will be served after the meeting and 
everyone in attendance will receive a ticket to the aquarium. There will also be door prizes and 
more at the meeting. 
 
 For those of you traveling, the union has secured a group rate at the Hyatt Place East 
End for Saturday or Sunday night of $199. To make a reservation call the Hyatt at (631) 208-
0002 and request ICLO code no later than 9/20/24. The amount of rooms are limited so the 
sooner you call the better. 
 
 Finally, anyone attending that is traveling more than 120 miles each way, the union has 
set aside a budget to help offset your cost, by being able to cover the cost of the hotel room for 
1 night, until we have reached our max budget. If you plan to take advantage of this, you must 
contact me in advance to inform me of your intent. 
 
 We look forward to this year’s meeting and looking forward to seeing you all there. 
 

In Unity 
Jason 
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